
 

 

Welcome to Christ Church Longridge 

This week… 
__________________________________ 

Mon 19th  10.00am Craft Club 

 

Tue 20th  7.30pm Prayer Fellowship at 51 Chaigley Rd 

    Also    7.30pm Circuit Meeting at Fulwood.  

 

Wed 21st 7.30pm Pastoral Meeting in Church 

                Please see opposite for more details 

 

Fri 23rd  7.45am CTLD prayers at St Wilfrid's 

            10.00am-12 noon Coffee in Foyer  

             7.00pm – 8.30pm Music Makers 
 

Coffee Rota 

Fri  June 23rd   Liz Marven 

Sun June 25th  Judith Dawson 

Fri June 30th   Claire Tuffin 
 Sun July 2nd   June Roebuck & Judith Dixon 

 

 

Prayer from the Congregation  

June 25th Sue Lawson 

July 2nd   Carol Spencer 

July 9th   John Spencer 

 

Next Sunday: June 25th (2nd Sunday after Trinity)  

10.45am  Morning Worship 

                led by Mr Henry Rose 

 

6.30pm  Prayer and Fellowship  focusing on the Church      

               in Sierra Leone led by Mr John Spencer 

____________________________________________ 

Minister: Rev Ray Borg  

Tel: 01772 768112 

email: ray.borg@btinternet.com 

      Today 

Sunday June 18th 
(1st Sunday after Trinity) 

 
10.45 am 

 Morning Worship  

Led by  

Dr Carol Spencer 

 

3.00pm   

Afternoon Fellowship  

at Plessington Court led by  

Rev Ray Borg 
 

Prayer from the Congregation 

  

Dear Lord, we thank You for 

Your wonderful creation.  At this 

time of year, when the days are 

long and the gardens, parks and 

country lanes are decked with 

flowers and plants too numerous 

to count; we pray that we will 

always take our responsibility 

seriously and ever be mindful of 

caring for the environment that 

has been entrusted to us. Amen 

 

 
Prayer for the congregation P10 

Notices… 
________________________________________ 
Tues June 20th 7.30pm: Prayer Fellowship at 51 Chaigley Rd. 

During the time of the Circuit Meeting, we are invited share in a 

prayer fellowship, the focus of which is to pray for the Circuit 

Leadership Team and Circuit Representatives as they meet at 

Fulwood, hear the recommendations of the CSRG and look to ways 

of moving forward in Ministry and Mission. 

 

Wed June 21st 7.30pm: Pastoral Meeting in Church to discuss 

the arrangements for Pastoral Care at Christ Church. Everyone is 

welcome. Please pass ideas to Carol Spencer beforehand, if you 

cannot come. Thank You. 

 
Tues 27th & Thu 29th June : 2 evenings with Professor Keith Ward 

Please see notice board for details. 

 

‘Grateful Thanks’ are expressed to everyone who worked so hard 

in helping and supporting the CTLD Field Day refreshments and 

our 28th Anniversary Celebrations. Special thanks also to John and 

Carol for their offer of hospitality to Peter and Janice Clark. 

 

MHA: Over the next 2 weeks we are invited to make an envelope 

donation to Methodist Homes for the Aged.  

 

A New Effective Listening Course is being held at Ingol. The 2nd 

stage will be on June 28th and July 24th or 31st. See noticeboard 

 

Fox Street Centre for the homeless would be grateful for gifts of  

non perishable foods. Please put in the orange box in the foyer. 

 

Items for the notices to Carol Rose please, by Thursday, or sent 

by email: ca.rose@btinternet.com or Tel 783680 

 

Church Secretary: Mrs Mel Watson Tel: 783581 

Pastoral Secretary: Dr Carol Spencer Tel: 782829 

Senior   Steward: Mrs Carol Rose Tel 783680  

                   email ca.rose@btinternet.com 

Web: www.christchurchlongridge.org.uk 

 

 


